
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

India Imports – Receiving, Handling Destination (RHD) 

 
 
We would like to bring to your attention an important update regarding our services for India 
Imports, specifically related to the Kattupalli Port (INKAT). 
 
Effective December 1, 2023, Hapag-Lloyd will be implementing an Off-Dock fee for all containers 
moved either to the carrier or consignee nominated Container Freight Station (CFS) for Imports into 
Kattupalli  

 

RHD Charges Currency Charge 

Validity 

Port Code Per20'/40' 

Kattupalli (INKAT) INR 4000/5000 Effective Dec 1, 2023 

 
 
This fee will be collected at the destination on all import containers. 
 

  
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to us and we will be happy to 
assist.  
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Hapag Lloyd (India) 

 
 


